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Ca$hvertising
Learn how to generate more traffic, leads,
and sales into your online business by
applying the founding principles of direct
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the $100M entrepreneur and
author of DotCom Secrets and Expert Secrets.
Avoid the trap of focusing on a singular
means of traffic (e.g., Facebook or Google
ads), which, by the time you master it,
becomes obsolete. Russell Brunson, CEO and cofounder of the million-dollar company
ClickFunnels, applies classic and
foundational direct marketing techniques from
newspapers, TV, radio, and direct mail to
online businesses so you can get more
traffic, leads, and sales to your website or
funnel. Evergreen, relevant, yet no less
urgent for its significance, this business
guide will provide the online entrepreneur
with a key cornerstone to success.

Launch
In this groundbreaking book, Sabri Suby, the
founder of Australia's #1 fastest growing
digital marketing agency, reveals his
exclusive step-by-step formula for growing
the sales of any business, in any market or
niche! The 8 phase 'secret selling system'
detailed in this book has been deployed in
over 167 industries and is responsible for
generating over $400 million dollars in
sales. This isn't like any business or
marketing book you've ever read. There's no
fluff or filler - just battle-hardened
tactics that are working right now to rapidly
grow sales. Use these timeless principles to
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rapidly
dramatically
grow the sales for
your business and crush your competition into
a fine powder.

Traffic Secrets
By creating a fictional company supported by
actual situations encountered by him, during
the many change and transformation
interventions that he has been led and been a
part of, the author, Lalit Jagitani has
presented practical wisdom without
compromising the confidentiality of the
organisations. His storytelling narrative
seen through the lens of a change agent
enables sharing of lived content and nuances
making this genre a powerful and entertaining
way to transfer tacit knowledge. WHEN CHANGE
HAPPENS…A Story of Organisational
Transformation provokes reflection and
opportunities that are enduring and enable
the reader to come to real grips with the
daunting task of mastering techniques to
usher change.

Operation Toussaint
Based on surprising science, Always Eat After
7 PM debunks popular diet myths and offers an
easy-to-follow diet that accelerates fatburning and allows you to indulge in your
most intense food cravings: Eating the
majority of your calories at night.
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diet
wisdom tells us we should
avoid carbs, and have an early dinner, and
never eat before bed. But the fact is, the
latest scientific research just doesn’t bear
this out. In Always Eat After 7 PM: The
Revolutionary Rule-Breaking Diet That Lets
You Enjoy Huge Dinners, Desserts, and
Indulgent Snacks—While Burning Fat Overnight,
fitness expert, nutritionist, and bestselling
author Joel Marion debunks the myths
underlying traditional dieting and offers a
simple, highly effective weight loss program.
This three-phase plan shows dieters how to
lose big by strategically eating big in the
evening when we’re naturally hungriest. The
secret to sustained fat loss lies in a
combination of intermittent fasting (IF),
filling daytime meals with Volumizing
Superfoods, and strategic hormone-regulating
food combinations—before bed (including Super
Carbs like potatoes and white rice!). The
Always Eat After 7 PM plan consists of: The
14-day Acceleration Phase to kick-start the
program and see rapid results The Main Phase
where you’ll learn exactly which foods to eat
when in order to achieve your weight-loss
goals The Lifestyle Phase to keep the weight
off for good You’ll even be able to enjoy
social dinners and dining out without
restriction, satisfy nighttime hunger with
fat-burning sweet and salty pre-bedtime
snacks, and further indulge your cravings—and
improve your results—with strategically timed
cheat meals/days. With straightforward food
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lists,
easy-to-follow
meal plans, and
delicious recipes for every phase, this is a
simpler, step-by-step, more enjoyable way to
lose weight without feeling restricted. In
the end, it’s every dieter’s dream: now you
should do what you’ve been told not to—always
eat after 7 PM!

This Is Marketing
"Launch" will build your business---fast.
Whether you've already got a business or
you're itching to start one, this is a recipe
for getting more traction.Think about
it---what if you could launch like Apple or
the big Hollywood studios? What if your
prospects eagerly counted down the days until
they could buy your product? What if you
could create such powerful positioning in
your market that you all -but- eliminated
your competition? And you could do all that
no matter how humble your business or
budget?Since 1996 Jeff Walker has been
creating hugely successful online launches.
After bootstrapping his first Internet
business from his basement, he quickly
developed an underground process for
launching new products and businesses with
unprecedented success.But the success-train
was just getting started---once he started
teaching his formula to other entrepreneurs,
the results were simply breathtaking. Tiny,
home-based businesses started doing launches
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thousands, hundreds of
thousands, and even millions of dollars in
sales with their launches."Launch" is the
treasure map into that world---an almost
secret world of digital entrepreneurs who
create cash-on-demand paydays with their
product launches and business
launches.Whether you have an existing
business, or you have a service-based
business and want to develop your own
products so you can leverage your time and
your impact, or you're still in the planning
phase---this is how you start fast. This
formula is how you engineer massive
success.Now the question is this---are you
going to start slow, and fade away from
there? Or are you ready for a launch that
will change the future of your business and
your life?,

WHEN CHANGE HAPPENS…A STORY OF
ORGANISATIONAL TRANSFORMATION
This book will help you to make more money,
serve more people, and increase your impact
so you can change the world in your own way.
Few people on earth have studied and applied
sales copy in more situations, for more
people, and in more businesses than Jim has.
This book will teach you a skill that will
pay you for the rest of your life.

Expert Secrets
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The Hidden Funnel Strategy That Easily
Attracts The RIGHT People, Who Are SO SUPER
INTERESTED In What You're Selling, They
Actually Raise Their Hands And Ask You To
Sign Them Up!This book will take you behind
the scenes of the three funnels that have
built 99% of ALL successful network marketing
companies, and show you how to replicate them
online with simple sales funnels. You'll be
able to plug your network marketing
opportunity into these funnels within just a
few minutes. I'll also tell you the one step
that everyone forgets. Miss this step and
your funnels will never gain the momentum you
need to be a top earner. Ready? Good. Me too!

The Well-fed Writer
Hacking Growth
Energy Secrets reveals the lost wisdom of
healing practices from around the world,
including traditional methods from Alla
Svirinskaya's Russian heritage. In Energy
Secrets, Alla shares her unique perspective
on ancient techniques perfected for modern
living. Her co-ordinated approach to the
physical, emotional, mental and spiritual
areas of daily experience will turn your life
around. Follow Alla's step-by-step programme
to becoming your own healer. You will find
invaluable advice and techniques, including
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detox programmes that use
store-cupboard ingredients, protection
techniques to help with your daily emotional
exchange with others, and easy meditations
for sustainable happiness. Start living in
flow with your energy today!

Energy Secrets
Co-founder of the software company
ClickFunnels Russell Brunson reveals the
secret for positioning yourself as the expert
that your future customers need. Expert
Secrets is about gaining the confidence to
become a leader in your field and turn a
calling into a career. Part of his 'Secrets'
box set, this is a must-read for any
ambitious online entrepreneur.

How to Write Copy That Sells
No B.S. Direct Marketing
Successful women reveal some of the mistakes
they made in their careers, how they learned
from them, and how their mistakes made them
better leaders.

Dotcome Secrets
Master the science of funnel building to grow
your company online with sales funnels in
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entrepreneur and co-founder of the software
company ClickFunnels. DotCom Secrets is not
just another "how-to" book on internet
marketing. This book is not about getting
more traffic to your website--yet the secrets
you'll learn will help you to get
exponentially more traffic than ever before.
This book is not about increasing your
conversions--yet these secrets will increase
your conversions more than any headline tweak
or split test you could ever hope to make.
Low traffic or low conversion rates are
symptoms of a much greater problem that's a
little harder to see (that's the bad news),
but a lot easier to &?x (that's the good
news). What most businesses really have is a
"funnel" problem. Your funnel is the online
process that you take your potential
customers through to turn them into actual
customers. Everyone has a funnel (even if
they don't realize it), and yours is either
bringing more customers to you, or repelling
them. In this updated edition, Russell
Brunson, CEO and co-founder of the
multimillion-dollar software company
ClickFunnels, reveals his greatest secrets to
generating leads and selling products and
services after running tens of thousands of
his own split tests. Stop repelling potential
customers. Implement these processes,
funnels, frameworks, and scripts now so you
can fix your funnel, turn it into the most
profitable member of your team, and grow your
Page 9/37

Access Free Traffic Secrets The Underground
Playbook For Filling Your Websites And Funnels
With
Youronline.
Dream Customers
company
Social Media Made Me Rich
Your message has the ability to change
someone’s life. The impact that the right
message can have on someone at the right time
in their life is immeasurable. It could help
to save marriages, repair families, change
someone’s health, grow a company or more But
only if you know how to get it into the hands
of the people whose lives you have been
called to change. Expert Secrets will put
your message into the hands of people who
need it.

Gym Launch Secrets
Have you ever wondered what specific
strategies the world's highest-paid Internet
entrepreneurs are using to get rich? Are you
tired of working forty hours per week at a
job you don't like and not getting paid what
you're worth? Would you like to learn how to
package the knowledge already in your head
and put it into high-earning digital products
(ebooks, online courses, coaching programs,
software, etc.)? Wouldn't it be great to make
a bigger impact in the world by helping
others and doing what you love? If you
answered yes to any of these questions, read
Matthew Loop's Social Media Made Me Rich.
This tactical blueprint shares the common
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the wealthiest movers and
shakers online. You'll learn: - How to profit
big from Facebook, Instagram, YouTube,
Twitter, Pinterest, Amazon, and Google. - The
biggest (and dumbest) mistakes to avoid when
using high-leverage social platforms. - A
million-dollar plan so you can start from
start from scratch and monetize who you are
along with what you know. - The most sought
after scripts that grow your brand,
influence, and bottom line fast. - How to
become the celebrity expert in your industry.
- The secret to attracting greater numbers of
clients and sales without spending money. The best traffic generation methods that
dominate your marketplace so that your
product/service becomes the only logical
choice for consumers. - And more . . . Social
Media Made Me Rich is a comprehensive
resource that helps you achieve prosperity
and abundance on your terms, even if you're
starting from zero.

Dotcom Secrets
The definitive playbook by the pioneers of
Growth Hacking, one of the hottest business
methodologies in Silicon Valley and beyond.
It seems hard to believe today, but there was
a time when Airbnb was the best-kept secret
of travel hackers and couch surfers,
Pinterest was a niche web site frequented
only by bakers and crafters, LinkedIn was an
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for C-suite executives and
top-level recruiters, Facebook was MySpace’s
sorry step-brother, and Uber was a scrappy
upstart that didn’t stand a chance against
the Goliath that was New York City Yellow
Cabs. So how did these companies grow from
these humble beginnings into the powerhouses
they are today? Contrary to popular belief,
they didn’t explode to massive worldwide
popularity simply by building a great product
then crossing their fingers and hoping it
would catch on. There was a studied,
carefully implemented methodology behind
these companies’ extraordinary rise. That
methodology is called Growth Hacking, and
it’s practitioners include not just today’s
hottest start-ups, but also companies like
IBM, Walmart, and Microsoft as well as the
millions of entrepreneurs, marketers,
managers and executives who make up the
community of Growth Hackers. Think of the
Growth Hacking methodology as doing for
market-share growth what Lean Start-Up did
for product development, and Scrum did for
productivity. It involves cross-functional
teams and rapid-tempo testing and iteration
that focuses customers: attaining them,
retaining them, engaging them, and motivating
them to come back and buy more. An accessible
and practical toolkit that teams and
companies in all industries can use to
increase their customer base and market
share, this book walks readers through the
process of creating and executing their own
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custom-made
growth
hacking strategy. It is a
must read for any marketer, entrepreneur,
innovator or manger looking to replace
wasteful big bets and "spaghetti-on-the-wall"
approaches with more consistent, replicable,
cost-effective, and data-driven results.

Persuasion
For over 25 years, renowned brain coach Jim
Kwik has worked closely with top actors,
athletes, CEOs, and superachievers in all
walks of life to unlock their true
capabilities. In this groundbreaking book, he
reveals the science-based practices and fi
eld-tested techniques that the world's top
performers use to accelerate their learning
and create world-class results.

Expert Secrets
The Evergreen Traffic Playbook
This book is for everyone who needs to write
copy that sells – including copywriters,
freelancers, and entrepreneurs. Writing copy
that sells without seeming “salesy” can be
tough, but is an essential skill. How To
Write Copy That Sells supplies specific
copywriting techniques for everything from
email marketing, web sites, and social media,
to traditional media ads and direct mail.
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Praise for persuasion the art of getting what
you want "Dave has exposed the secrets of the
most powerful persuaders in the world. This
book is a step-by-step guide to changing
minds and deeply influencing people in
person, in print, on the air, or anyplace
else you need to persuade. This book makes
persuasion so easy and predictable that it
may be the most dangerous persuasion book
ever written . . . especially if it ends up
in the hands of your competition." —Mike
Litman, CEO, Connect To Success, Inc. and
coauthor of Conversations with Millionaires
"Dave Lakhani tells you everything you've
just got to know about persuasion in this
book. It is written provocatively, yet
clearly. And it is sure to open your mind
while enriching your bank account. I highly
recommend it. Fasten your seatbelt when you
read it. It takes you on a thrilling ride!"
—Jay Conrad Levinson, "The Father of
Guerrilla Marketing" and author of the
Guerrilla Marketing series of books "Dave
Lakhani understands persuasion like few do
and is able to break the process down so
anyone can understand and use it. I highly
recommend this book to anyone who hopes to
improve their ability to sell, market,
advertise, or negotiate." —Chet Holmes,
Fortune 500 superstrategist and author of the
Mega Marketing, Business Growth Masters, and
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Meets Karate Master sales
programs "Man, talk about persuasive. Dave
convinced me to read and review his book, and
I don't even like the guy." —Blaine Parker,
author of Million-Dollar Mortgage Radio "Too
few books actually put into practice what
they promote. Dave Lakhani breaks the mold
with this satisfying, powerful read." —John
Klymshyn, author of Move the Sale Forward

Sell Like Crazy
In his latest book, former senior computer
systems designer and bestselling author Gregg
Braden merges these ancient and modern world
views into a powerful new model of time.
Marrying the modern laws of fractal patterns
to the ancient concept of cycles, he
demonstrates how everything from the war and
peace between nations to our most joyous
relationships and personal crises are the
returning patterns of our past. As each
pattern returns, it carries the same
conditions of previous cycles—fractal
patterns that can be known, measured and
predicted! What makes this model so important
today is that the returning cycles also carry
a window of opportunity—a choice point—that
allows us to choose a new outcome for the
cycle. Braden suggests that if we can see
time from this perspective, the patterns will
show us what’s in store for the future, and
perhaps how to avoid the mistakes of our
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After
presenting
the case histories
that confirm the accuracy of fractal time
calculations, the author crosses the
traditional boundaries of science and
spirituality to answer the question that must
be asked: What does fractal time tell us
about 2012, and beyond? Because the cycles
repeat, the seed for 2012 has already
happened and the pattern already exists! In a
narrative format of easy-to-read science and
true-life accounts, Fractal Time shows us
what we can expect as we close the Great
World Age described by the Mayan Calendar,
and the secret to our moment in history.

Always Eat After 7 PM
Master the evergreen traffic strategies to
fill your website and funnels with your dream
customers in this timeless book from the
$100M entrepreneur and co-founder of the
software company ClickFunnels. The biggest
problem that most entrepreneurs have isn't
creating an amazing product or service; it's
getting their future customers to discover
that they even exist. Every year, tens of
thousands of businesses start and fail
because the entrepreneurs don't understand
this one essential skill: the art and science
of getting traffic (or people) to find you.
And that is a tragedy. Traffic Secrets was
written to help you get your message out to
the world about your products and services. I
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that entrepreneurs are the
only people on earth who can actually change
the world. It won't happen in government, and
I don't think it will happen in schools.
It'll happen because of entrepreneurs like
you, who are crazy enough to build products
and services that will actually change the
world. It'll happen because we are crazy
enough to risk everything to try and make
that dream become a reality. To all the
entrepreneurs who fail in their first year of
business, what a tragedy it is when the one
thing they risked everything for never fully
gets to see the light of day. Waiting for
people to come to you is not a strategy.
Understanding exactly WHO your dream customer
is, discovering where they're congregating,
and throwing out the hooks that will grab
their attention to pull them into your
funnels (where you can tell them a story and
make them an offer) is the strategy. That's
the big secret. Traffic is just people. This
book will help you find YOUR people, so you
can focus on changing their world with the
products and services that you sell.

Summary: DotCom Secrets
Kennedy dares marketers to dramatically
simplify their marketing, refocusing on what
works. Updated to address the newest media
and marketing methods, this marketing master
plan — from marketing master Kennedy—delivers
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radically different, littleknown, profit-proven direct mail strategies
for ANY business. Strategies are illustrated
by case history examples from an elite team
of consultants—all phenomenally successful at
borrowing direct marketing strategies from
the world of mail-order, TV infomercials,
etc., to use in ’ordinary’ businesses
including retail stores, restaurants, and
sales.

Renegade Millionaire
Now in its fifth edition, the hugely popular
Digital Marketing Excellence: Planning,
Optimizing and Integrating Online Marketing
is fully updated, keeping you in line with
the changes in this dynamic and exciting
field and helping you create effective and upto-date customer-centric digital marketing
plans. A practical guide to creating and
executing digital marketing plans, it
combines established approaches to marketing
planning with the creative use of new digital
models and digital tools. It is designed to
support both marketers and digital marketers,
and students of business or marketing who
want a thorough yet practical grounding in
digital marketing. Written by two highly
experienced digital marketing consultants,
the book shows you how to: Draw up an outline
digital marketing plan Evaluate and apply
digital marketing principles and models
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Implement customer-driven digital marketing
Reduce costly trial and error Measure and
enhance your digital marketing Learn best
practices for reaching and engaging your
audiences using the key digital marketing
platforms like Apple, Facebook, Google and
Twitter. This new edition seamlessly
integrates the latest changes in social media
technology, including expanded coverage of
mobile technology, demonstrating how these
new ways to reach customers can be integrated
into your marketing plans. It also includes
new sections on data analytics, clearly
demonstrating how marketers can leverage data
to their advantage. Offering a highly
structured and accessible guide to a critical
and far-reaching subject, Digital Marketing
Excellence, Fifth Edition, provides a vital
reference point for all students and managers
involved in marketing strategy and
implementation.

Ranking Secrets
FACT: Businesses Need Writers, and Will Pay
Handsomely For Them… Attention: Aspiring
writers, career-changers, at-home Moms,
journalists, staff writers, recent college
grads, 55+ or anyone else interested in
making a handsome living as a writer. Here's
your roadmap to hourly rates of $50-125+ –
and a writing lifestyle most can only dream
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lucrative
field of “commercial”
freelancing! This is the updated compilation
of the TWO Well-Fed Writer “standards” you've
heard about forever! Why Commercial
Freelancing? Writing drives business. In the
course of communicating with its customers
and employees, an average corporation
generates an enormous volume of writing. Yet,
in today's downsized business world, the
catchword is outsourcing. Many companies are
asking: “Why pay salaries and benefits when
freelancers – offering a range of talent and
fresh “outsider” perspectives – give us only
what we need, and only when we need it?” In
TWFW, you'll learn what those writing
projects are, where they are, how to land
them, and how to get hired again and again
(even with less-than-brilliant writing
ability…).A Surprisingly Accessible (and
Lucrative) Writing Direction… With NO
industry contacts, NO previous paid writing
experience, and NO writing training, the
author built a commercial writing business
from fantasy to full-time in less than four
months. Have an unusual niche? Live in a
small town? Need to start part-time?
Terrified of “sales and marketing”? It's all
here. Follow this step-by-step blueprint for
leveraging your background into a profitable
writing practice that moves light years
beyond “starving writing”!
www.wellfedwriter.com
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With the rise of social networks,
"Twitterized" attention spans, and new forms
of video content, the techniques that worked
in crafting attention-grabbing, clickable,
and actionable online copy a few years ago
are simply not as effective today. Thoroughly
revised, the third edition of Web Copy That
Sells gives readers proven methods for
achieving phenomenal success with their
online sales and marketing efforts. They will
learn to: * Use psychological tactics that
compel Web surfers to buy * Create effective,
highly-targeted Facebook ads * Test copy to
maximize response * Write online marketing
video scripts that sell * Craft compelling
copy for interactive advertising banners *
Produce high-converting video sales letters *
And more Proven and practical, Web Copy That
Sells shows how to quickly turn lackluster
sites into "perpetual money machines,"
streamline key messages down to irresistible
"cyber bites"and ensure that Web copy, email, and marketing communications pack a
fast, powerful-and sales generating-punch.

Marketing Made Simple
The must-read summary of Russell Brunson's
book: "DotCom Secrets: The Underground
Playbook for Growing Your Company Online".
This complete summary of the ideas from
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book "DotCom Secrets" shows
the importance of building a good sales
funnel for your online business. This is what
will drive traffic to your website and then
push them through to make a purchase. The
funnel is made up of various different
strategies; a traffic strategy, a product
strategy and a communication strategy. By
fine-tuning these strategies you will create
a funnel that leads customers from when they
arrive at your website to profit for your
business. This summary tells you exactly how
to create this profit-boosting funnel by
taking you through each step of the process
with clear diagrams and concise explanations.
Added-value of this summary: • Save time •
Understand key concepts • Expand your
knowledge To learn more, read "DotCom
Secrets" and learn how to boost profits for
your online business.

Network Marketing Secrets
An updated guide to creating an effective
sales letter explains how to take full
advantage of this powerful marketing tool by
writing a letter that will actually get read,
generate leads, and make money, providing a
step-by-step tutorial in developing the right
sales letter for any business. Original.
35,000 first printing.

Digital Marketing Excellence
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#1 Wall Street Journal Bestseller Instant New
York Times Bestseller A game-changing
approach to marketing, sales, and
advertising. Seth Godin has taught and
inspired millions of entrepreneurs,
marketers, leaders, and fans from all walks
of life, via his blog, online courses,
lectures, and bestselling books. He is the
inventor of countless ideas that have made
their way into mainstream business language,
from Permission Marketing to Purple Cow to
Tribes to The Dip. Now, for the first time,
Godin offers the core of his marketing wisdom
in one compact, accessible, timeless package.
This is Marketing shows you how to do work
you're proud of, whether you're a tech
startup founder, a small business owner, or
part of a large corporation. Great marketers
don't use consumers to solve their company's
problem; they use marketing to solve other
people's problems. Their tactics rely on
empathy, connection, and emotional labor
instead of attention-stealing ads and spammy
email funnels. No matter what your product or
service, this book will help you reframe how
it's presented to the world, in order to
meaningfully connect with people who want it.
Seth employs his signature blend of insight,
observation, and memorable examples to teach
you: * How to build trust and permission with
your target market. * The art of
positioning--deciding not only who it's for,
but who it's not for. * Why the best way to
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is to help others become
who they want to be. * Why the old approaches
to advertising and branding no longer work. *
The surprising role of tension in any
decision to buy (or not). * How marketing is
at its core about the stories we tell
ourselves about our social status. You can do
work that matters for people who care. This
book shows you the way.

12 Months to $1 Million
Barely one in a hundred businesspeople knows
these facts about creating powerful
advertising. Do You? FACT! Sixty percent of
people read only headlines. Your headline
must stop them or your advertising will
likely fail. FACT! Captions under photos get
200 percent greater readership than nonheadline copy. FACT! Ads with sale prices
draw 20 percent more attention. FACT! Halfpage ads pull about 70 percent of full-page
ads; quarter-page ads pull about 50 percent
of full-page ads. FACT! Four-color ads are up
to 45 percent more effective than black and
white. New York’s biggest ad agencies use
dozens of these little-known secrets every
day to influence people to buy. And
now—thanks to Cashvertising—you can, too. And
it won’t matter one bit whether you’re a
corporate giant or a mom-and-pop pizza shop.
These techniques are based on human
psychology. They work no matter where you’re
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located,
matter
what kind of product or
service you sell, and no matter where you
advertise. In fact, most don’t cost a penny
to use. Like a wild roller-coaster ride
through the streets of Madison Avenue,
Cashvertising teaches you the tips, tricks,
and strategies that New York’s top gun
copywriters and designers use to persuade
people to buy like crazy. No matter what you
sell—or how you sell it, this practical, fastpaced book will teach you: How to create
powerful ads, brochures, sales letters,
Websites, and more How to make people believe
what you say “Sneaky” ways to persuade people
to respond Effective tricks for writing
“magnetic” headlines What mistakes to avoidat
all costs! What you should always/never do in
your ads Expert formulas, guidance, tips and
strategies

Traffic Secrets
DotCom Secrets is not just another "how-to"
book on internet marketing. This book is not
about getting more traffic to your
website--yet the secrets you'll learn will
help you to get exponentially more traffic
than ever before. This book is not about
increasing your conversions--yet these
secrets will increase your conversions more
than any headline tweak or split test you
could ever hope to make. Low traffic or low
conversion rates are symptoms of a much
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that's a little harder to see
(that's the bad news), but a lot easier to
fix (that's the good news). What most
businesses really have is a "funnel" problem.
Your funnel is the online process that you
take your potential customers through to turn
them into actual customers. Everyone has a
funnel (even if they don't realize it), and
yours is either bringing more customers to
you, or repelling them. In this updated
edition, Russell Brunson, CEO and co-founder
of the multimillion-dollar software company
ClickFunnels, reveals his greatest secrets to
generating leads and selling products and
services after running tens of thousands of
his own split tests. Stop repelling potential
customers. Implement these processes,
funnels, frameworks, and scripts now so you
can fix your funnel, turn it into the most
profitable member of your team, and grow your
company online.

Fractal Time
SO ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BECOMING A RENEGADE
MILLIONAIRE? When was the last time you
thought of yourself as someone who throws the
typical and conventional to the wayside?
Someone who not only pushes the envelope but
practically shreds it into a million
pieces--daring to live and experience life
where few others are willing to go? Being a
RENEGADE MILLIONAIRE means having the
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willingness,
know-how,
and courage to
transform an ordinary business into an
extraordinary, wealth-producing asset that
can change your life forever. Inside this
revolutionary book, world-famous author Dan
Kennedy reveals the principles and strategies
he's used over the past four decades to do
exactly that--not only for himself but also
for businesses of all shapes and sizes
throughout the world. It's all practical,
rubber-meets-road kind of material, 100
percent based on the real-life experiences of
well over 150 first-generation, from-scratch,
entrepreneurial millionaires and
multimillionaires In essence, you're getting
over $100 million worth of entrepreneurial
street smarts. Are you ready to rise above,
push forward at lightning speed, and finally
live the life of a true RENEGADE MILLIONAIRE?
Then let's get started.

Copywriting Secrets
Why do most new businesses fail, yet a few
entrepreneurs have a habit of winning over
and over again? The shocking discovery of
years of research and trial is that most
startups fail by doing the "right things,"
but doing them out of order. In other words,
human nature combined with our
entrepreneurial drive puts us on autopilot to
become part of the 70% to 90% of ventures
that fail. From Thomas Edison to Steve Jobs,
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Scale It method is based on
pattern recognition of the timeless
principles and key practices used by
successful entrepreneurs to repeatedly
innovate.

Limitless
An adaptation of the documentary film,
Operation Toussaint reveals how an Ex-Special
Agent and Operation Underground Railroad are
saving children from sex trafficking around
the world through Operation Toussaint, a
covert mission to Haiti. Tim Ballard left his
post as a special agent for the U.S.
Department of Homeland Security to found
Operation Underground Railroad (O.U.R.).
Through this organization, Tim and his team
plan undercover operations to rescue child
sex trafficking victims around the world. To
date, they have saved hundreds of children
from horrific conditions, which Tim wasn’t
able to do when bound by government
restrictions. Take an inside look at O.U.R.,
and their mission to end modern day slavery,
as you join Tim and his Special Forces team
on a covert mission to Haiti where they bring
a ring of sex traffickers who bribed their
way out of jail to justice in Operation
Toussaint.

Secret Formula
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map to a seven-figure
business . . . in one year or less The word
“entrepreneur” is today’s favorite buzzword,
and any aspiring business owner has likely
encountered an overwhelming number of socalled “easy paths to success.” The truth is
that building a real, profitable, sustainable
business requires thousands of hours of
commitment, grit, and hard work. It’s no
wonder why more than half of new businesses
close within six years of opening, and fewer
than 5 percent will ever earn more than $1
million annually. 12 Months to $1 Million
condenses the startup phase into one fastpaced year that has helped hundreds of new
entrepreneurs hit the million-dollar level by
using an exclusive and foolproof formula. By
cutting out the noise and providing a clear
and proven plan, this roadmap helps even
brand-new entrepreneurs make decisions
quickly, get their product up for sale, and
launch it to a crowd that is ready and
waiting to buy. This one-year plan will guide
you through the three stages to your first $1
million: The Grind (Months 0-4): This step-bystep plan will help you identify a winning
product idea, target customers that are
guaranteed to buy, secure funding, and take
your first sale within your first four
months. The Growth (Months 5 - 8): Once
you’re in business, you will discover how to
use cheap and effective advertising
strategies to get your product to at least 25
sales per day, so you can prove you have a
Page 29/37

Access Free Traffic Secrets The Underground
Playbook For Filling Your Websites And Funnels
With
Your Dream
Customers
profitable
business.
The Gold (Months 9-12):
It’s time to establish series of products
available for sale, until you are averaging
at least 100 sales per day, getting you
closer to the million-dollar mark every
single day. Through his training sessions at
Capitalism.com, Ryan Daniel Moran has helped
new and experienced entrepreneurs launch
scalable and sustainable online businesses.
He’s seen more than 100 entrepreneurs cross
the seven-figure barrier, many of whom go on
to sell their businesses. If your goal is to
be a full-time entrepreneur, get ready for
one chaotic, stressful, and rewarding year.
If you have the guts to complete it, you will
be the proud owner of a million-dollar
business and be in a position to call your
own shots for life.

Who Not How
Web Copy That Sells
Based on Building a StoryBrand by New York
Times bestselling author Donald Miller, this
checklist is a strategic and actionable guide
to applying the StoryBrand framework to any
brand and an essential part of any marketing
professional’s tool kit. Every day, brands
lose millions of dollars simply because they
do not have a clear message that tells
consumers who they are and what value they
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add to
their
customers’ lives. To solve
this dilemma, Donald Miller wrote Building a
StoryBrand, which has become the
quintessential guide for anyone looking to
craft or strengthen their brand’s message.
Now, Don is taking it a step further with
this five-part checklist that helps marketing
professionals and business owners apply the
StoryBrand messaging framework across key
customer touchpoints to effectively develop,
strengthen, and communicate their brand’s
story to the marketplace. Praise for
Marketing Made Simple "I created collateral
for a client and they recently told me not to
release the next round we created because
they can’t handle the influx of customers
from the first round. They had more listings
this year than in 30 years of business." Amy Burgess, Marketing Consultant "My last
email campaign I delivered raised $20k. Thank
you Donald Miller for giving me a system that
I know works." - Ian Stewart, Owner/Creative
Director of Root Source Digital "A client
went from $15MM last year to $27MM so far
this year. All from updating their messaging
and implementing new lead generators and
email campaigns.- Wes Gay, CEO Wayfinder
"Just heard from one of my clients that she’s
getting 18 ideal client leads a day from her
website. Before we redid her wireframe, she
averaged around 1-3 leads a week. And that’s
just with updating her website." - Amy
Schutte, Owner of Hudson and Co LLC
Page 31/37

Access Free Traffic Secrets The Underground
Playbook For Filling Your Websites And Funnels
With
Your Dream
Customers
Digital
Millionaire
Secrets
Make a mindset shift that will open the door
to explosive growth and limitless possibility
in your business and your life - just by
asking the right question. 'Who can do this
for me?' 'Who is the best in the world at
this already?' 'Who knows how to solve this?'
This is the way entrepreneurs like Dan
Sullivan, one of the world's leading coaches,
build highly successful businesses and get
extraordinary results. And it's the essential
mindset change you'll make in this practical,
paradigm-shifting book. Learn how to: - get
far more done while working far less measurably increase your confidence and
capability every 90 days - so you can imagine
and create bigger goals - create genuine
excitement and emotional commitment in the
people who will help you achieve those goals
- bypass societal norms like scarcity and the
decline of ageing - expand your abundance of
wealth, innovation, relationships and joy
'Making this shift involves retraining your
brain to stop limiting your potential based
on what you solely can do,' Dan writes.
'Instead, you see endless connection between
yourself and other people, and the limitless
transformation possible through those
connections.'

Mistakes I Made at Work
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Attention
business
owners, entrepreneurs and
professional service providers - Are you
tired of your competition constantly
outranking you on search engines like Google?
- Have you tried everything to improve your
site's visibility but nothing seems to work?
- Sick of losing traffic, leads and sales to
others who seem to know the secrets to SEO?
The truth is that today, relevancy IS the
name of the game. If you're found relevantly,
at the top of organic search, you can
literally crush your competition, bringing in
an endless stream of buyer-ready traffic, who
are ready to buy up whatever it is that
you're peddling. Sure, getting there is no
easy feat. But we also know just how
lucrative it can be.Imagine, for a moment,
dominating search for the most important
transactional keywords. How would that change
the game for you? How would that impact your
business? Would that give you the freedom of
time or the flexibility to expand your team?
Would it help you roll out more products and
services by having a near-endless supply of
customers ready to buy? Look, we all know how
lucrative it can be to dominate search
engines like Google for highly competitive
search terms. Robert Kanaat has spoken in
front of audiences who've paid $100,000 just
to be in the room and has consulted for some
of the world's largest corporations. He
understands the secrets of ranking
organically on search engines implicitly.In
this book, you will learn the secrets of a
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has helped
him generate tens of
millions of organic visitors for himself and
the other businesses he has worked with and
consulted for. He is pulling back the curtain
to teach you the fundamental techniques and
strategies he uses to rank for any keyword
incredibly fast. Here's what you will learn:
- The core foundational components of rankHow to leverage the concept of authority to
catapult your rank FAST - The key components
for crafting killer content that ranks AND
converts - How to identify the "low-hanging
fruit" that's destroying your ability to rank
- How to harness ONE potent strategy to
quickly gain backlinks from the biggest
influencers, bloggers and media sites - And
so much more Click the BUY NOW button to
claim your copy today!

Traffic Secrets
Avoid the trap of focusing on a singular
means of traffic (e.g., Facebook or Google
ads), which, by the time you master it,
becomes obsolete. Russell Brunson, CEO and cofounder of the million-dollar company
ClickFunnels, applies classic and
foundational direct marketing techniques from
newspapers, TV, radio, and direct mail to
online businesses so you can get more
traffic, leads, and sales to your website or
funnel. Evergreen, relevant, yet no less
urgent for its significance, this business
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provide
the online entrepreneur
with a key cornerstone to success.
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Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
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